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June 7, 2018 
 
 
To:  All Parties to EB-2017-0049 
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 

Application for Rates  
Board File Number EB-2017-0049 

 
In its Decision on Confidentiality and Procedural Order No. 6, issued on May 18, 2018, 
the OEB noted that the EB-2015-0304 Report of the Ontario Energy Board: Wireline 
Pole Attachment Charges (the pole attachment report) had been issued on March 22, 
2018. The OEB invited submissions by Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One), Rogers 
Communications Canada Inc. (Rogers) and other parties on how the OEB might move 
forward on the matter of pole attachment issues in this proceeding in light of the 
issuance of the pole attachment report. 
 
Comments were received on May 28, 2018 from Hydro One, and from Rogers on its 
own behalf and on behalf of a group of other companies (collectively, the carriers), as 
well as from other parties and OEB staff. 
 
The OEB is considering these submissions, and will provide further direction in this 
regard at a later date. At this time, however, the OEB is notifying the parties that it is not 
incorporating issues related to the proposed pole attachment charges into the oral 
hearing schedule for this proceeding. The OEB trusts that this will be of assistance to 
the parties in preparing for the oral hearing commencing on Monday, June 11, 2018. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed by 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 


